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DEFEATED OIL AND GAS "SPOT ZONING" APPLICATION
MK Investments/Wyodak proposed to rezone 40 acres on the south side of Four Mile Road from
Agricultural to Light Industrial for oil and gas equipment staging areas. This measure was
defeated by CALC and our members in a recent planning and zoning meeting. 

ENSURED PUBLIC NOTICE FOR PIPELINE CONSTRUCTION 
Laramie County's new 2019 Land Use Regulations would have streamlined the process for
construction of energy pipelines without notification of landowners within 1,500 feet. CALC
Intervened with the planning and zoning commission to protect this measure in the new
regulations.

SUPPORTED CHANGES TO COMMERCIAL OILFIELD WASTE
REGULATIONS TO PROTECT HEALTH AND SAFETY 

The Department of Environmental Quality updated the Commercial Oilfield Waste Disposal rules
to eliminate grandfathering for older facilities exempt from financial assurance for cleanup.
CALC supported these measures and others such as radioactivity monitoring, protecting
floodplains and aquifers, and more. 

ADVOCATED FOR CLEAN AIR AND RESPONSIBLE PRACTICES
CALC continues to advocate for air quality monitoring in Laramie County and comment on any
newly submitted air quality permits from industry to advocate for the safest and most
responsible practices for sites that impact our rural neighborhoods. 

PUSHED TO PROTECT COUNTY ROADS 
CALC has submitted an update to the County's Road Use Agreement which allows oil and gas
operators to use county roads for development activities. CALC has constructed a
strengthened Road Use Agreement that would also make operators post a bond for roads they
use. That way, if roads are damaged the county has funds available for repair and
maintenance and won't need to come from taxpayer money.

HELPED SAFEGUARD WYOMING'S MINERAL REVENUES  
CALC has written opinion pieces and letters to statewide news sources to oppose tax breaks
and royalty relief for the oil and gas industry to protect Wyoming's revenue sources for
generations to come. 

NEW WEBSITE AND LOGO 

 
Thank you CALC Board of Directors for your service: Alex Bowler, Wayne

Lax, Marilyn Ham, Jo-Lynn Hefferman, Paul Cook, and Teresa Massey .

LEARN MORE ABOUT CALC OR BECOME A MEMBER AT

WWW.CHEYENNELANDOWNERS.ORG


